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Important Upcoming Dates

October 9, School Board Meeting
October 10, GGS Parent Group Meeting
October 17, Lifetouch Picture Day
October 26-27, Parent/Teacher conferences, PK-5th

October 2023
I can't believe it is October already. There have been a lot of fabulous
things happening at GGS including meeting new students and
connecting with those who have been here for awhile.

We are starting strong and have already earned our first Wolf Pack
Party due to the number of Pawsitives students have earned!

Just a reminder to keep the office up-to-date with contact
information. Besides Thursday Folders going out weekly, look for
information via email or find up-to-date information on the district
webpage.

Parent/Teacher Conferences - October 26-27
Parent Conferences with the Teacher are on Thursday, October 26th and Friday Oct. 27th. This is a
great time to talk with your child's teacher about progress in academics and behavior. All preschool
through 5th grade will be during these dates and no school during this time.
Keep an eye out for more information on how to sign up for a time.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/db41/d2e1839d988ccce76ed4e54f1a77fe56.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a69a/7bffedec08ad1fb00c6b77a5ed7cee8b.jpeg


Tips for Getting Out the Door in the AM!
Did you know? Morning routines and school attendance patterns are set
at the beginning of the year. That means that you can set your family up
for success by getting off to a smooth and drama-free start! For the
month of October Students with 90% and above attendance will receive
a "sweet treat".

Here’s a “Nighttime Checklist” that you might find useful:
Choose and lay out clothing and shoes.
Gather any items that need to go to school (permission slips, library books, homework) and put it
in your backpack.
Grown-ups – find your keys, wallet and phone!
Prepare lunches, if you take one to school.
Set your alarm!

Other tips:
Many households find that taking baths and showers at night helps reduce the morning rush.
Kids who get tired of an adult “nagging” each step of the way might succeed with a series of
alarms for their routine. (Or it might stress them out. You know your child best.)
Use the school bus, taking allows enough time for your student to have breakfast or visit with
friends.
Set an “on time” goal with each child and adult. Decide on a shared reward if everyone makes it
out the door on time all week. (It can be as simple as pizza for dinner on Friday.)

October Characteristic is Being Safe
Each month, GGS focuses on a personal characteristic and teaches
it to our students.

Our focus for the month of October is being safe. Students who
demonstrate being safe take care of their bodies with healthy
choices and have safe hands and feet.

At the end of the month we will be handing out three awards in each
class, two for students who were demonstrating Being Safe, and
one Pride of the Pack award focused on perseverance. Please talk
with your child(ren) around the conversations they are having at
school on being safe.

Picture Day - Tuesday, October 17
Reminder we will have Lifetouch here at school for pictures. Pictures
will be in the morning on that Tuesday. As we get closer, more
information will be sent home with your student.
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Ms. H's Counseling Corner

This month of September we have been exploring how to use our
Breathing Tool, Listening Tool, and our Words Tool to be more mindful of
our emotions. We read the book, Little Spot Emotion Coach and
discussed how to become a good coach to our feelings. While “feelings”
are not a Tool in our Toolbox, identifying and naming feelings is central to
children’s ability to understand themselves and others.

Talented and Gifted (TAG)
NKNSD's new Talented and Gifted (TAG) Plan is now available on the District Website. The plan
features a new system for identification of students for the TAG program as well as details about the
annual meetings regarding student plans. For more information, please contact your building TAG
Coordinator (school counselor) or Ericka Keefauver, Special Student Services Director.

We have been learning how to use our Listening Tool to listen to our bodies. Our bodies give us
sensations that are linked to feelings. The more students can identify what it feels like to have a
feeling, the better they will become at naming those feelings. Our heart, muscles and energy level are
some of the clues our body gives us to help us understand our feelings.

Our Breathing Tool is another Tool we have been practicing. Once we notice our body is starting to
feel a feeling, we can take a deep breath to pause and calm ourselves. Taking this deep breath can give
us the 3 to 5 seconds we need to change our course of action when we have a strong emotion. If we
are taking a deep breath correctly our stomach should expand like we are filling up a balloon with air
and then slowly blowing this breath out through our mouth. This is why we sometimes refer to this as
our belly breathing.

As we end September, we will be learning about our Words Tool and
using it to “talk to our brain.” Using the right words, in the right way,
at the right time, and for the right reason, is something that we will
practice when we use self-talk. During the month of October we will
continue to work on our Words Tool as we talk to other people. If you
would like some suggestions on how to continue to practice The
Tools at home, please feel free to email me at cherieh@nknsd.org
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Join the GGS Parent Group!
The mission of the GGS Parent Group is to improve the educational and
social experiences of the children at GGS, and to support the teachers
and staff who work there. We know that engaged parents help produce
better outcomes for students, and we want to demonstrate appreciation
for our hard-working staff at GGS.

A few of our projects include: reimbursing teachers for classroom supplies, sponsoring a reading
challenge to let students earn money at the book fair, building a learning garden (with the support of
Food Roots), and providing treats to staff and teachers during appreciation weeks and parent-teacher
conferences. Our most popular fundraiser is the end-of-year carnival.

The GGS Parent group meets in the Library every second Tuesday of the month from 6-7PM. Join
us to learn more about how you can participate! There are opportunities for everyone.
Follow us on FaceBook: https://www.facebook.com/GaribaldiParentGroup
Email: garibaldiparentgroup@gmail.com

NKN School Board Meetings

Next Meeting is Monday, October 9th, 6:30pm
This is a monthly meeting of our school Board. Meeting takes place at our District Office or through
Zoom. You can access this meeting through our district website (www.nknsd.org) under "School
Board" and then "Board Meetings".
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Sign up for FlashAlert!
please remember as we move into the stormy weather months, you can
receive flash alert messages from NKN School District updating you on
any delays or closures.

To do this you go to https://www.flashalert.net/, manage your messenger subscription, and make
sure you are signed up for Neah-Kah-Nie School District. We will also post information (as we can) to
Facebook and the website, as long as we have access to the internet to do so.

GGS information onlineGGS information online

Open Skate at Tillaskate!
Tillaskate would like to invite you and your child to join us for Open
Skate throughout the winter. Bring your own skates for $4.00 or use
ours for $5.00. We have a variety of sizes. No skateboards or
scooters are allowed. Tillaskate is also available for private skate
parties. Tillaskate will be open throughout October on the following
dates for Open Skate:
Sunday, October 1st 2:00pm – 4:00pm
Friday, October 6th 6:00pm – 8:00pm
Saturday, October 7th 5:00pm – 7:00pm
Saturday, October 14th 5:00pm – 7:00pm
Tuesday, October 31st 5:30pm – 7:30pm

How to Find GGS Information Online!
Besides our monthly Howler Newsletter, you can find school
information online! Our district has an informative website at
www.nknsd.org and Garibaldi Grade School has a page with all
sorts of great information for our families. You can find this monthly
newsletter, student handbook and even a parent page with
information on busing, school lunches, wellness and more!

Be a substitute at Garibaldi Grade School!
Sign up to be an Instructional Assistant (classified) or Teacher (certified) substitute at any of our
schools. Neah-Kah-Nie School District has contracted with ESS for our substitute services. To become
a substitute for the District please go to ESS.com, click on the Job Seeker tab and type in Neah-Kah-
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Neah-Kah-Nie Employment OpportunitiesNeah-Kah-Nie Employment Opportunities

Nie School District to begin the application process. If you have questions about the application
process, or becoming a substitute, please contact 866-208-7454 x1 or email:
applicationswest@ess.com.

Come work for the School District!
We currently have part and full time jobs available within the school district! Full Benefit and Job
Descriptions are listed on our website: https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/ If you have
any questions, contact Kathie Sellars at our District office, 503-355-3506 or kathies@nknsd.org.
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Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Avenue, Garibaldi, … lisas@nknsd.org

503-322-0311 nknsd.org
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